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Barbara P. Clinton Dennis P. DiBari
Principal Assistant Principal

Hello parents of ninth graders!

I want to take a moment of your time to introduce you to an amazing opportunity available here
at New Paltz High School. Has your child ever yearned for the chance to study a topic they
choose and find interesting? Do they enjoy interacting with others as well as working
independently?

Science Research in the High School (SRHS) is a sequence of classes that typically starts in tenth
grade and continues through twelfth grade. If it sounds like a long time investment, it is. The
payoff can be enormous and well worth the effort. In the SRHS course, students choose a topic
of their own interest. They gather background information from newsstand and then scientific
journal articles. They contact the authors of the articles and get feedback on the development of
their own novel research question. A properly controlled experiment is developed and carried
out in the same manner as would happen in a college course. There’s good reason for this. In
their Junior and Senior years, this is a college course through SUNY Albany and students
generate a college transcript at a considerable savings to you. After completing the experiment
they present their projects in at least one public symposium using skills we develop throughout
the course. These presentations can also earn students considerable scholarships.

SRHS is not only for the top-performing, “sciency” students. Yes, many students work in
molecular biology, quantum physics and the like. Students have also investigated the
relationship between handwriting and personality, or the historical use of medicinal herbs by
local, indigenous peoples. One of the most important attributes for success in this course is the
ability to work independently.

I hope you have more questions about the course, the costs and the benefits. On Wednesday,
March 15th, we will be holding a “Science Research Information Night” from 6:00-7:00 pm in
room 170 at the High School. Students presently enrolled will be presenting their research and
will also be available to answer your questions. [ hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Justin Seweryn 7
Science Research Instructor

“New Paltz High School...caring, connecting, and making a difference.”

New Palt= Central High School Mission Statement.
“To become a community of learners that emphasizes mutual respect and responsibility in which everyone realizes their potential.”




